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I have worked alongside colleagues with disabilities and witnessed first hand both 

their contributions and their struggles to continue working while facing the possibility 

of losing benefits. The income limits currently in place do not account for the realities 

of paying out of pocket for care nor the long term benefits to both society and the 

disabled of keeping them in the workforce. I urge you to support removing the income 

requirements for people with disabilities  


